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Dear <member>,

It’s almost time to begin logging on to your new Kroll credit monitoring website. We hope you will enjoy the improved
features and functionality that it will provide.

To make the switch as easy as possible, please save the following instructions for future reference:

Review
You will receive a Welcome Email from noreply@idmonitoringservice.com. This will be your indicator to begin
logging on to the new site. Read the instructions carefully and take note of the new website address.

Log On
Use your current User ID and Password, and log on as a Registered User at the new site.

When visiting the new site, look for “Registered Users” to log on

We hope you will enjoy the improvements to your service.

Sincerely,

SAMPLE
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Kroll

100 Centerview Drive Suite 300 | Nashville, TN 37214 US

This email was sent to test@test.com. To ensure that you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or
safe list. 

manage your preferences | opt out using TrueRemove®.
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